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Dates for your diary: 
Monday 3rd October – After School Clubs cancelled 
Friday 7th October – SRFA meeting – 9am in the Dining Hall 
Monday 24th – Friday 29th October – HALF TERM 
Friday 11th November – Yr 4, 5 & 6 to Vue Cinema – further details to follow 
Monday 21st November – Flu vaccinations for Yr 1, 2 & 3 
 
 

 
After School Clubs 
 
On Monday 3rd October football 
and table tennis are cancelled 
due to staff training. 
 
 
SRFA 
 
We are holding our first meeting 
of the new school year on Friday 
7th October in the Dining Hall from 
9am. 
 
Please come along for a coffee 
and biscuits, it would be great to 
see some new faces!  And of 
course the ‘regulars’! 
 

 
 
Thank You 
 
The Early Years Unit would like to 
thank Mr Foy for fixing their leaky 
tap. 
 
It’s been an ongoing problem for 
a while but Mr Foy kindly replaced 
it and it is now in perfect working 
order. 
 
Hopefully our water bills will be 
lower now, Mr Chan! 

 
Yr 5 & 6 Enterprise 

 
For their enterprise project this year, Year 5 and 6 will 
be opening a ‘Breakfast Bar’ each Friday morning 
before school.  There will be a variety of options 
available that will include: 
 

 Bacon sandwiches 

 Sausage baps 
 
There will be order forms sent out every week that needs to be returned by 
Thursday.  We will only be able to fulfil pre-ordered food, so get your 
orders in early! 
 
 
Parent Council 
 
We have a very active Parent Council who meet regularly to discuss any 
concerns or issues you as parents have.  One of the points raised last 
term was the congestion in the playground at the end of the school day.   
 
To try to alleviate the problem as from Monday we will be closing the 
double gates at the top of the stairs that lead down into the bottom 
playground, just outside the Foundation entrance.  The gate on the far side 
of the garden area should be used.  Both the main entrance gates will be 
open as normal.  We’ll try this for a couple of weeks to see if it makes a 
difference.  Your suggestions and feedback would be much appreciated. 
 
Which leads on to another point raised…..Some parents find it difficult to 
get to the office, whether they are rushing off to work or have young 
children in prams etc.  To combat this, we have installed in post box 
between the noticeboards by the main entrance to allow parents to ‘post’ 
any forms, messages or suggestions.  This will be emptied daily. 
 
Again, the Parent Council are there for you, please approach them if you 
have anything you would like discussed at the meetings, they are very 
friendly and approachable!  
 

Stuart Road Primary School 

Newsletter 



Date:  30.9.16  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Date:  30.9.16  

  

 

 


